
Comment for planning application 22/01488/OUT
Application Number 22/01488/OUT

Location OS Parcel 5616 South West Of Huscote Farm And East Of Daventry Road Banbury

Proposal Construction of up to 140,000 sq m of employment floorspace (use class B8 with ancillary
offices and facilities) and servicing and infrastructure including new site accesses, internal
roads and footpaths, landscaping including earthworks to create development platforms and
bunds, drainage features and other associated works including demolition of the existing
farmhouse

Case Officer Samantha Taylor  
 

Organisation
Name Tracy King

Address Steep Orchard, Upper Brailes, Banbury, Oxon OX15 5AT

Type of Comment  Objection

Type neighbour

Comments I am Banbury born and bred and our business is in Banbury. I have watched the developers 
take the heart out of this town and can't believe what they are doing at the moment. We 
have become the warehouse corridor. Whilst Leamington and Bicester flourish we are just 
building more and more warehouses. These warehouses create very little employment, the 
are just for storage and distribution. Each one you build takes away our countryside and 
causes even more traffic havoc in the town and to a junction that can't cope with the traffic 
it has now. The units across the motorway on the Daventry Road should never have been 
built. Where are you going to stop? Fill the fields to Middleton Cheney? Have you got a 
budget for widening the roads to make more lanes? Extra junctions on and off the M40? 
Enough is enough. We don't need warehouses, we need more facilities like The Light to bring 
this town back to its former glory. We have empty warehouses that haven't been let, don't 
build anymore!  
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